August 31, 2017
TO: To our valued Centennial Plastics customers

Re: PE resin supply

Dear customer,

Hurricane Harvey and its aftermath caused wind damage and unprecedented flooding along the
southeast coast of Texas. Our thoughts and prayers are with all of those affected, especially the
employees of our suppliers that we work with daily.

The operations at all of our suppliers of polyethylene material are currently shut down and they have
declared Force Majeure. We are in daily contact with them and they are working diligently to get their
plants back in operation but they are unable, at this time, to provide any definite timelines.

Until we know when material shipments will resume, we are suspending all quoting activity and will only
accept orders that follow your normal purchasing patterns. Also, all new orders must be available for
immediate delivery to your yard or the job site.

Please be assured we will do everything possible to meet your polyethylene pipe needs and we will keep
you informed as new information is available.

We apologize for any inconvenience this causes you and appreciate your ongoing support. If you have
any questions or concerns, please call your representative or any of us here at the factory.

Sincerely
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David Schnase
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